To: Common Council

From: John Weidl, City Manager

Date: 4/24/2025

Re: Whitewater Fire Department- WFD Ink - Common Council Representative

I am requesting the appointment of a Common Council representative to serve on the Board of Directors for WFD Ink, a collaborative and strategic initiative that supports Whitewater Fire Department

The WFD Ink Board meets semiannually, with the upcoming meetings scheduled for June 2, 2025, and there annual meeting in December 2025 (exact date to be confirmed). The role of a board member involves attending these biannual meetings, participating discussions, and representing the City's best interests.

Best,

John S. Weidl, City Manager